
 

BABY SHOWER ~ Prayer & Action 
 

This month we will conclude our                    
Spiritual God-Parent Program                             

with a BABY SHOWER in which all gifts will 
be donated to                                                     

The Life Center of Long Island &                   
Birthright                                                            

for mothers in need. 

 

Disposable diapers (size 4, 5 & 6 most needed), 
formula, receiving blankets, crib sheets, 

Enfamil, toiletries and new baby clothes are 
needed for mothers who cannot afford to  

purchase these items. 
 

If you wish, you may remember the new mother 
with a gift of new maternity clothes; gift cards 

will also be graciously accepted  
and appreciated.                                           

 

PLEASE DO NOT WRAP ANYTHING.  
Kindly place your gift or monetary donation in 

the crib located in the church near                                       
the Blessed Mother’s Altar. 

Thank you for your generosity and prayers! 
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